
Borough of Rocky Hill 
Invitation to Submit Proposals For 

Snow Removal and Salting Services 2023 
 
 
The Borough of Rocky Hill is soliciting Proposals from Landscape and Contractors for snow removal and 
salting services to Borough Hall grounds at 15 Montgomery Avenue and other areas noted on the RFP. 
 
The Borough of Rocky Hill needs services provided by a Contractor to perform snow removal and salting 
on Borough owned pavement and sidewalk areas within the Borough of Rocky Hill. 
 
Contractors shall have valid New Jersey Business Registration Certificate and Affirmative Action 
Certificate and Insurance. 
 
RFP responses must be received via email by the Rocky Hill Borough Engineer on or before November 
30, 2023, by 4pm. Contractors interested in obtaining a copy and submitting the RFP should email Robert 
Martucci, Borough Engineer at rmartucci@martucciengllc.com. 
 
Rebecca Newman, Clerk 
Borough of Rocky Hill 
PO Box 188 
Rocky Hill, New Jersey 08553 
clerk@rockyhill-nj.gov 
 
 


